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Sager, John E - DNR

From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 1:15 PM
To: Hoverman, Robert R - DNR (Rob); Sager, John E - DNR
Cc: Vondra, Benjamin H - DNR; Meyer, Matthew M - DNR; Fox, Shelley L - DNR
Subject: FYI: Not Approved Discretionary Project for FY25

Good aŌernoon,  
 
The EM Division has reviewed RR’s state-funded response budget request for the coming fiscal year (FY25) and your 
project was not approved at this Ɵme. Projects that were not approved during this round may be considered in the fall 
budget memo to the Division subject to available budget at that Ɵme. Any sites where there is conƟnuing operaƟon & 
maintenance work occurring you can conƟnue to do that work.  
 

Projects Not Approved at This Time: 
 Minocqua Cleaners  

 
Reach out with any quesƟons you have. Thanks, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gwen Saliares 
State Projects Coordinator  
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  
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